
 

 

 

 

OES Principal’s Report – November 20, 2012 

 

Enrollment as of 11-12-2012 

 

EE—2 

PRE-K—59 

KINDER—61 

1
ST

—65 

2
ND

—71 

3
RD

—60 

4
TH

—66 

5
TH

—61 

 

TOTAL---445 

 

    

School newsletters were sent home on November 6
th

.   Second Six Weeks report cards went out 

on Wednesday, the 14
th

.   

 

Students with perfect attendance and A & B honor roll students were recognized on the 12
th

.  

 

Our local Veterans were honored on November 12
th

. Approximately 26 veterans, along with their 

families, were our guests for a coordinated event that began with a coffee reception sponsored by 

the High School and hosted by its Student Council.  Then the 5
th

 graders, under the direction of 

Justina Saunders presented a spirited musical program.  After the program, the Middle School 

hosted a luncheon to honor our special guests.  

  

Our UIL meet is fast approaching. We will compete in Irion County on December 5
th

 and 6
th

.  

Our teachers are in the process of final selections for the events.   Well over 100 students tried 

out for various contests.   

 

Teachers are continuing to find ways to improve RtI.  Teachers are restructuring plans in order to 

address students’ learning needs as they develop.  


